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The Knight’s Tablet 

“Put on the armor of God and fight the good fight of faith.” – St. Paul December 14, 2022 

Upcoming Events 
December 15~ Early Childhood 

Christmas Program 7:00PM 

December 20 ~ Christmas Novena 

7PM 

December 21~ All School Mass 

09:30AM/Noon Dismissal/Class 

Christmas Parties 11:00AM         

December 22-January 2~ Christ-

mas Break / NO SCHOOL   

January 6 ~ FAITH Friday/Noon Dis-

missal   

January 16~ NO SCHOOL     

January 17~ Registration opens for 

current families.                                                

Servers Schedule 
December 15-16 

Gabbie Orf and Carter Lickteig 

December 17           

4:30pm   Volunteers 

December 18 

7:00am  Emmie Osterholt and Gavin Hemmer 

9:00am   Jacob Feise and Marianne Vomund 

11:00am  Catherine Dyer and John Roettger 

December 19-21 

Gavin Hemmer and Charles Hall 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

The virtue of  purity helps us to fight 

temptations and to avoid things that 

might turn us away from God.  The 

virtues of  charity and friendship re-

mind us to help others be pure too. 

Pray as a family: Mother Mary, you never 

had any sin at all.  You are “full of  grace.”  

Help me to love God with a pure heart, just 

like you. 

School News/Reminders: 

HELP—Volunteers are Needed on the following days:    

 We are in need of lunch servers  on the following days in 

DECEMBER: 15  JANUARY: 3, 6, 9, 11, 12, 13, 18, 19, 20, 23, 

25, 26, 27, 30    LUNCH VOLUNTEER SIGN UP 

 We are in need for recess monitors on the following days 

in JANUARY: 3, 5, 6, 10, 12, 13, 17, 19, 20, 24, 26, 27, 31   

RECESS VOLUNTEER  SIGN UP  

YOU MUST COMPLETE  Prevent and Protect to volunteer 

at school. We are asking each family to work at least 

one day per semester this year, THANK YOU!   

 

If your family would like to partici-

pate, please use this Sign Up Ge-

nius link to let us know at which 

Mass you are available to serve.  

https://www.signupgenius.com/

go/805094BABA629A3FA7-mass1 

We ask that you please sign up, 

so that Father Blessing and Dea-

con Bob know to place the gifts 

on the table behind the last pew 

when they are setting up for 

Mass.  

THANK YOU!! 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/8050f4faca822a2f85-lunch1
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/8050f4faca822a2f85-recess2
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/805094BABA629A3FA7-mass1
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/805094BABA629A3FA7-mass1






        As part of All Things New, the Archdiocese of 

        St. Louis is examining our parishes, schools,  

        ministries and agencies, evaluating our  

        effectiveness in proclaiming the Gospel. Our 

        goal is to “make all things new” by Gospel re-

newal and to enhance our evangelization to secure a vibrant future for our current students, as 

well as their children and grandchildren, by creating an educational model that is accessible, 

affordable, strong in Catholic identity, and more equitable towards our teachers.  

 As part of this prayerful discernment, Archbishop Rozanski recently sought additional input and 

feedback from current parish school teachers, staff and school families about their Catholic 

school experiences. Nearly 1,900 teachers responded to their survey and more 10,000 parents 

and guardians responded to their survey by answering both multiple choice and open ended 

questions. 

You can see an overview of all the responses from across the Archdiocese of St. Louis, and results 

of each specific parish school at all-thingsnew.archstl.org . The survey results from our specific 

school have been sent to our pastor and principal, and parts have been shared with our teach-

ers, staff and school parents. They have provided excellent and important feedback to the Arch-

bishop regarding your values and desires as they relate to the future of Catholic education in the 

Archdiocese of St. Louis. Thank you to those who participated! 

For any questions pertaining to All Things New, contact allthingsnew@archstl.org. 

https://allthingsnew.archstl.org/Ways-to-Engage/Listening-Sessions




https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/ATNPS1FeedbackForm

